
Week 9
Mrs. De Jager Meezenbroek was one of the best known designers of the Dutch laces in the 
beginning of the last century. At least in North-Holland she was, because she was the head of the 
Lace School in Wijdenes and a teacher at the Education for art teachers at the Rijksmuseum in 
Amsterdam. This edging was designed originaly by her, but altered and redrawn by Lia 
Baumeister. For this edging 12 pairs of bobbins with linen 60/2 or similar are needed.

This edging is not difficult, only the horizontal crossing of 7 pairs may be unknown. See the 
drawing below for how this crossing is worked.

Happy lacing this week


